
Dear Professor Ferater Mora, 
 
Do you have yet a reprint of your article on Wittgenstein that was printed in the last 
issue of the PPhR? It is the most thoughtful and most penetrating analysis we ever 
read on the subject, and I asked Mrs. Taubes to tell you so when I read the German 
version in the Monat, but she is still “preparing” for a long letter to you – but I do not 
want to way so long. 
Sincerely yours 
 
[signatura] 
 


